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COVID Update 

 
Given the rise in COVID 19 cases we have been advised by the 

Local Authority to keep all existing protective measures in place. 

This means that face coverings should continue to be worn on 

the playground and social distancing should be observed. 

Protective measures within school will also remain in place 

including the wearing of masks by adults in communal areas 

and hygiene and cleaning regimes. 

 

Our Local Authority has also asked schools to continue contact 

tracing until new rules come into force on 16th August, 

regarding Under 18's and those that have received two doses of 

the vaccine.  This means that if we have a positive case in 

school we would contact our Local Authority, who would advise 

us on what action we need take.  This means that a whole 

bubble may not necessarily need to close. 

 

I am sure you will want to help us reduce the risk of the spread 

of infection, as none of us would wish to be required to isolate at 

the start of the summer holidays, potentially affecting any 

holidays we may have planned. 

 

As yet, we have not been given any guidance for September, 

but I will keep you updated as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are hoping to be able to run Bikeability for children in Year 5 in 

November. Children taking part will need a working bike that is the correct 

size for them and also a bike helmet – get practicing riding your bikes over 

the summer!  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Thursday 22nd July 

• Apple Tree Class Treat 

• Y6 Leavers Trip 

 

Friday 23rd July 

• School closes for Summer  

 

Tuesday 7th September 

• School re-opens to children 

Polite Reminder 

If your child is ill, please 

message the school office 

and not teachers’ emails.  

You can either call 01757 

638266 and leave a 

message, email 

admin@hemingbrough.n-

yorks.sch.uk, or use the 

Absence button on Iris 

(Parentmail). 

Thank you  
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Free online course for parents 

  
 

There are also some free webinars for parents and carers, who have children with sleep 

difficulties.  Please see the attachment with this Snippets. 

 


